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House Committee on Housing and Homelessness 

 

Dear Chair Rep. Marsh, Vice-Chairs Reps. Andersen and Breese Iverson and 

members of the Committee;  

 

I support the passage of Senate Bill 974. About a year ago my brother and his wife 

intended to build a house here in Newport. After waiting more than one year for 

approval from the various agencies and departments they gave up. Amazing that in 

the 21st century we have such incompetence in charge of building homes that we 

constantly are told is an emergency and we are in dire need of.  

 

What possible reason(s) could some one have for not passing this legislation? 

Reasons that make sense anyway.  

 

This is much needed legislation and I urge the Committee to pass it.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 


